
 

 

July 18, 2022 
 
VIA OEIS E-FILING 
 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
715 P Street, 20th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
efiling@energysafety.ca.gov   
 
 
RE: PacifiCorp 2022 Wildfire Mitigation Plan Update 
 
Dear Director Jacobs: 
 
PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power submits its 2022 Wildfire Mitigation Plan Update in 
accordance with the June 15, 2022, Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety’s Rejection for 
Incompleteness and Order to Resubmit for PacifiCorp’s 2022 Wildfire Mitigation Plan 
Update. The Company appreciates the opportunity to fill in missing information and 
expand on referenced materials and sections of the 2022 Plan. This filing includes clean 
and redline versions of the Company’s Revised 2022 Wildfire Mitigation Plan Update.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact Pooja Kishore, Regulatory 
Affairs Manager at (503) 813-7314. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
  
 
Shelley McCoy 
Director, Regulation 
 
 
cc:  Frank.Bigelow@fire.ca.gov 
      Jeff.Fuentes@fire.ca.gov  
      CALFIREUtilityFireMitigationUnit@fire.ca.gov  
      Caroline.ThomasJacobs@energysafety.ca.gov  
 Brian.Bishop@energysafety.ca.gov  
 Lucy.Morgans@energysafety.ca.gov  

Melissa.Semcer@energysafety.ca.gov  
      Koko.Tomassian@energysafety.ca.gov  
      Stephen.Lai@energysafety.ca.gov  

Edward.Chavez@energysafety.ca.gov 
MaryBeth.Farley@energysafety.ca.gov 
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      Leslie.Palmer@cpuc.ca.gov  
      Matthew.Yunge@cpuc.ca.gov 

Carolyn.Chen@cpuc.ca.gov 
Matthew.Karle@cpuc.ca.gov 
CalAdvocates.WildfireDiscovery@cpuc.ca.gov 

      
 


